
 
 

COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 23 
Monday, 28 December 2020 

 

Dear Members, 

 
We regret to inform you that another Member (C10) has been confirmed positive 

with COVID-19. C10 played golf at RSGC on 20th and daily until 26th December 

2020 

 

C10 has not been at the Club since then. 

 

Please be advised that RSGC is closed for 2 days with immediate effect on 28 

and 29 December 2020 for deep sanitizing and for contact tracing and testing to 

be carried out  

 

We are working closely with the Ministry of Health (MOH) and taking all 

necessary precautionary measures with close contact tracing with this member 

and all those who played in the same flights with C10. 

 

We are compiling details of movements of C10 and will keep all members 

informed on any further developments, please stay safe. 
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